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I am in support of this bill as it will allow homeowners who lost their dwellings to 

reviver from the costs of the loss, the costs to rebuild and to manage preparing for 

the increase of property taxes. Please be mindful of the impact these losses have 

had on the property owners who truly want to rebuild and make our community a 

better place for our future.  

 

Thank you, 

Teresa Maurmann 


